


2

 
Please contact the TPUC during their conference tomorrow, 2/18 at 10am, and urge them to deny this request, or 
at least issue an extension so that Tennesseans who will be affected by this have sufficient notice for comment 
or review. There has been a lack of accountability for repairs and upgrades and there has been environmental 
damage from mismanagement of the facility at Grassland. I ask for your voice to advocate for the protection of 
our community from racketeering, price gouging and destruction of habitat. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for reading & for your support,  
 
 
 
 
Sarah & Joey Williams 
 

 
 

 
 




